
 

Danemill Primary School - 10.02.23 



Excellent Efforts! 

 

Well done to the following children who were sent to us for good work this week: 

*Jessica from Ladybirds for excellent efforts in Reading 

*Kayden in 6MT for excellent effort in his Reading 

*Summer in 6MT for brilliant collaboration in her E-Safety work 

*Dylan in 6MT for brilliant collaboration in his E-Safety work 

Well done! 



Sports Coach 

 

As you know, we had to say goodbye to Mr Hastings last week who left us to join his family business. 

We were pleased to appoint Mr Satchwell who will join Mr Combey in leading PE across Danemill. 

Ambition Coaching will be supporting us in the interim so that fixtures can ahead as normal.  



Shoes 

 

If your child is attending Forest School then please can you send an extra pair of shoes. There are 

children that have been unable to attend the sessions as they haven't got a change of footwear.  



E-Safety Morning 

 

We just wanted to say a huge thank you to those attending the E-Safety morning on Thursday! We 

had 46 parents attending.  

We appreciate your continued support.  



Admissions Consultation 

 

Following our recent consultation period, Discovery Trust are pleased to share the defined 

admissions arrangements for all primary & junior schools within Discovery Trust, to commence for 

First Time Arrangements for intake 2024/2025 academic year. 

For full details of the determination please click here 

Reminder - House Logo Competition 

 

https://discoverytrust.org/first-time-admissions-for-2024-2025-for-all-discovery-primary-and-junior-schools/


Ellie from 2AF has been to me this week to suggest a competition. All children have the opportunity 

to enter. To enter you need to design a logo for your house: Loki, Thor, Odin and Freya. These 

designs need to be handed to the office by Monday 27th February.  

The winning design for each house will receive a £10 Amazon voucher.  

Good Luck! 

Wider Life at Danemill 

 

We really enjoy sharing children's achievements so please can you make sure that you email your 

child's achievements outside of school through to the office. We share them weekly and on our 

social media.  

Max from Y5 was so pleased to finally receive his 800 metres badge and certificate that he 

completed in December. He absolutely loves his swimming. 



 



Upcoming Spring 1 Dates 2023 

 

Tuesday 14th February: Swimming starts for Year 2 

Tuesday 14th February: Y2 SATS evening - 5 - 5:45 p.m.  

Thursday 16th February: Y4 Multiplication check evening from 5 - 5:45 p.m.  

Friday 17th February: Last day of school for the children before half term 

 



Contact Us 

 

If you need us, have a question or a query then get in touch: 

 

Danemill Primary School 

Mill Lane 

Enderby, Leicester 

0116 2862674 

office@dsatdanemill.org 

 

Visit us on the web at www.danemill.com.   

Or follow us on Facebook or Twitter @danemillprimary  

 

Headteacher: Miss Lawrence 

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Hickinbottom 
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